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                           Take Care 
Brendan Dawson, Principal 

Following the success of our Games on the 
Lawn Event in 2023, we are again excited to 

invite our entire school community to our  
Term 1 Welcome BBQ, an  

Outdoor Cinema Experience!   
 

This welcome back to school event is an  
opportunity for our families, students and staff 
 to come together and enjoy the experience 

 and warmth of being part of the  
South Street Primary School family.  

The long-range weather forecast is promising to spend a night under the stars enjoying  
Wonka and meeting and interacting with our staff and other families.  
 
This is a free event, and we invite all families along current students, siblings, parents,  
grandparents, aunts, and uncles are all welcome. It is undoubtedly an event not to be missed. 
 
Date:   Thursday 7

th
 March 

 
Time: 6:30pm start for a free BBQ tea and free ice-cream (6:30 – 8:30pm approx..) 

Wonka will start screening at approximately 7:30pm (sunset) 
 
Location:  South Street PS Oval – entry via Bealiba Road gates and the gate from Ted 

Summerton to our oval. All other entries will be closed.  
 
We encourage you to bring your blankets, lawn chairs and own movie treats, but leave any 
gazebos and umbrellas at home as these may interfere with the view of those behind you.  
 
Whilst this is a school-organised event, we kindly ask that families sit together and provide 
supervision of their child/ren during the movie. When the film begins, our playgrounds and 
other areas will be strictly off-limits. Please be mindful and respect everyone’s right to enjoy 
the outdoor movie experience.  
 
Be sure to tell your friends and family about this. We would love to see as many faces as  
possible at night.  
 
I look forward to seeing you there. 



Outdoor Movie Night Information 





School Sports Captains 

Last week Miss Vuillermin announced the Sports Captains for 2024. 
 

Congratulations to: 

  Addison, Ethan, Tamika, Kourtney 
 

Their roles this year will include managing classroom sports  

equipment, organising lunch time sports, captaining sports 

 teams at district events.  
 

We had our first meeting this week and they are all super enthusiastic! 

 



School News 

Mon 17th Mar 
 

Thur 29th Mar 
 

Fri 28th June  
(Morning service only) 

 

Fri 29th Sept 
 

Mon 4th Nov 
 

Fri 29th Nov 
 

Wed 18th Dec  
(Last day of Bus service for 2024) 



School News 



Secondary School News 



Community News 

Does your child often wet the bed, wet their pants, or experience 

loose bowels or constipation?  

  

South Street Primary School will have a ‘walk in clinic’ with a  

visiting Continence Nurse from Latrobe Community Health  

Service at school to chat with parents/carers who have  

concerns about their child. If you would like to see the  

Continence Nurse, please let our school nurse Ainsley know  

via email ainsley.james@lchs.com.au or feel free to drop  

in during the clinic. 

 

When: Thursday March 7th from 8.30am-9am for walk-ins,  

            then 9am-12pm for families with booked appointments 

 

Where: please arrive at school reception to be directed to the   
            clinic room  

 

Who: any parent concerned, can be any of your children,   

          not just a South St student. 
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